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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
May 11, 2010
Ms. Nannette Johnston
Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701







RE:
May 2010
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  
There are no action items to be presented this month.
1.    HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:  MOREL CONSTRUCTION COMPANY
Building Bid Package “A”:   Prices are being requested for ADA curb cuts and Nelson Drive Road extension.


2.    BUS GARAGE - JENKINS-ESSEX CONSTRUCTION

Remaining work this project consist of completion of site work associated with the retention basin and completion of punch list items. 


3.  RECORDS/STORAGE BUILDING - KLEINHOLTER CONSTRUCTION
John Kleinholter is nearing completion of remedial work.  A punch list meeting has been scheduled for May 12.
Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely, 
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Larry Gream
C: 
                      Gary Milby         
                               David Wyatt
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